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Y6 BBC Philharmonic Orchestra Visit to Aviva Studio, Manchester 

 

Dear Families, 
 
We have the exciting opportunity to take the children in Y6 to a live performance of the BBC 
10 pieces from the Philharmonic Orchestra, on Wednesday 9th October.  This will be an exciting 
chance to bring our school music curriculum to life. 
 
Y6 will be travelling by train from Stockport to Manchester Deansgate and then walking to 
Aviva Studios on Water Street. Please ensure your child has an appropriate coat in case of 
wet weather and is wearing shoes they can comfortably walk in. 
 
This is a paid trip.  We are very grateful to the PTA who have offered to donate £6 per child 
to support the cost of this trip. There will now be a charge to families of £2.20 per child for 
this trip.  If your child receives free school meals there is a reduced charge of £1.10 per child. 
All trips are payable on School Money.  By paying for the trip you are giving your consent 
for your child to go on the trip. 
 
The children will have an early lunch at school, and then leave school at 12pm to walk to 
Stockport Station and should return to school by approximately 3.50pm.  
 
If your child requires travel sickness medication, please administer this before school and 
inform your class teacher. 
 
Thank you 
UKS2 Team 
 
 


